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Member Totals: 
Regular 212 

Social 130 

Honorary 5 

Officers: 
Commodore…....…Wyatt Smith 618-374-1517 

Vice-Commodore..Bob Sullivan 618-377-0143 

Secretary………..Mike Hentrich 618-466-5175 

Treasurer…...…….JoEllen Bush 618-259-0178 

Directors: 
Board Chairman…. Dino Taylor 618-407-2792 

Bar……………..Rich Kortkamp 618-466-7518 

Dock Assignment.…Steve Stutz 618-466-1468 

Dock Repair….….. Matt Knight 618-407-9890 

Entertainment…….Matt Woulfe 618-465-3151 

Grounds………......Doug Pichee 618-580-6930 

House………….… Ron Jenkins 314-852-7860 

Membership...…….. Bill Klinke 618-466-1925 

Special Events.…Tom Williams 618-466-0134 
 

Welcome to our newest members. 

Regular: Robert and Lorrie Ellen Stoppkotte and 

Michelle McGraw 

\Social: Kenneth and Betty Hinrichs and Cliff and 

Yvonne Rushton 

Coming Events: 

 

20
th

 July: Shrimp Boil 
Ed Mohr will head up another annual shrimp boil 

on Saturday the 20
th

 of July. The shrimp boil will 

start at 5:00 p.m. and only cost you $7.50 a plate. 

You can’t get a better dinner anywhere for this 

price. 

 

17 August – Boat Run 
The Boat Club Event of the Year. Make sure you 

put this on the calendar. We will start the festivities 

at 11:00. $20 a person buys your entry and a T-

shirt. This regatta will feature all of the same events 

as last year. We thank the State of Illinois for 

helping us with the regatta’s name change. The 

Owlz will be playing at the after party. This is an 

event that will bring all your friends to the Club. 

Don’t miss it. 

 

Past Events: 
 

29 June Saturday – Boat Club Golf 

Tournament: At press time the first team had 

not teed off at the Golf Tournament. However, 

we are expecting over 30 teams. What a fun time. 

I am sure we will be able to give our chosen 

charity “All God’s Children Need Shoes” a nice 

check. Special thanks to Amy & Tom Williams 

for all the work they put in. Don’t forget to 

patronize and THANK all our Hole Sponsors, 

Team Sponsors and those who Donated Items!!! 

 

Accurate Plumbing - Sean Butler 
Alton Firefighters Retirees 
Alton Owl's Club 
Alton Sports Tap 
Anders CPAs + Advisors - Derek Barnard 
Atlantis Pools - Doc Halliday 

Bigelo's Bistro 
Bill and Jennifer Klinke 
Bobby Hunt 
Body Restoration - Teresa Woulfe 
Bommarito of Hazelwood - Mark Reader 
Brotcke Well & Pump 

Bush Refrigeration 
Camp Electric 
Chez Marilyn - Marilyn Carroll 
Clearwater Pool - Doc Halliday 
Doc & Norm Direct - Gary Stickner 
Donnewald Distributing  

Ford & Colleen Green 
Funny Bone Comedy Club - Michelle McGraw 
Godfrey Meat Market - Ian Warford 
Jill Schulz - RE/MAX Express 
Kevin's Upholstery - Kevin Manees 
Mac's Plastics, Inc. - Jarvis Klinke 
Piasa Shrink Wrap - BJ, Sharon & Chris 
Bechtold 
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Piasa Winery & Pub 
Rick Faccin - Madison County Auditor 
Robert Sanders Waste Systems - Robert 
Sanders 
Smart Choice Auto Sales, Inc.  - Jason Enos 
St. Louis Blues - Bruce Affleck 
St. Louis Cardinals - Kerry Krum 
State Representative Dan Beiser 
Stutz Service Inc. - Steve Stutz 

Town Club Bar & Grill 

 

Word from the Board 

Dock Dues: Second half of dock dues are 

due by 1 August. Don’t pay a 25% late fee. 

Get them in on time. 

Membership Dues: If for some reason you 

have not paid your membership fee yet, you 

are past due. Contact Bill Klinke if you 

have not paid. 

18 June – Special Election: Matt Knight was 

nominated, elected and graciously agreed fill our 

open Board position. Thank you Matt. 

Lost: Someone with an ATM cash account ending 

in #5956 left some cash as the Club. Prove it is 

your account and the $ is yours. 

 

House: We now have a new large screen 

projector at the Club for improve viewing of sports 

events and other videos. 

Membership: We have room for good members. 

If you have a friend who might enjoy the Club, 

bring them out and introduce them to other 

members. Get them interested. 

Dock Repair: The water is back on all of the 

docks. Please remember to keep your dock 

walkways clear of boards, chairs, coolers, etc.  

Dock Assignment: We have four docks of 

various sizes for you to choose from. Don’t wait 

until the best pick is gone. Sign up on the board in 

the back hall. Don’t forget your fees: Docks second 

half are due 1 August, parking fees ($50), ramp 

fees ($25), and your current proof of insurance. 

Call Steve Stutz if you have any questions. 

 Bar: We will have another Breakfast Buffet on 

Sunday the 21
st
. Check out the Wednesday menu. 

Remember, members are responsible for bussing 

and cleaning their own tables. Please be 

courteous and don’t leave your mess for someone 

else. Also, don’t throw away the plastic food 

baskets. They are re-usable. 

Grounds: When the water goes down again, 

we will clean up again. 

Entertainment: The new Burge’s are in and 

they look great. Spruce your boat up and fly the 

Boat Club colors. Matt Woulfe is still looking for 

an apparel volunteer to keep track of the 

inventory and sales of our Boat Club clothing line 

(hoodies, T-shirts, etc). We have some great 

summer events coming up. The Shrimp Boil and 

the Poker Run are always well attended. If you 

have any questions, please call Matt Woulfe.  

From The Commodore:  
Will this high water never quit? Sometimes it 

seems that way. There have been some good 

boating days, just not as many as we usually 

have. There was a lot of boating activity at the 

Club last weekend. We will be leaving the berm 

up around the club house for the foreseeable 

future. There is no telling when the threat of high 

water will pass. In the mean time we are 

committed to keeping the Club and the harbor 

open as much as possible. Be especially careful 

when you are out on the river during the high 

water. Make sure you have all of your safety 

equipment and that your boat is in good repair. 

With a fast current, trouble can come quickly. 

See you on the water. 

Thanks,      Commodore 

 

The Club hours: 

Mon. thru Thur. 2pm-10pm,  

Fri. 2pm-1am,  

Sat. 10am-1am, Sun. 10am-10pm. 



  

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

 1 
Board Meeting 

7:00 p.m. 

Free Wings 

2 
$3 Small Pizza 

3  
Chicken 

Kabobs 

4 
Independence 

Day  

5 
 

6 
 

5 6 
 

7 
 

7 
 

8 
Free Wings 

9 
$3 Small Pizza 

10 
Cheese Burger, 

Fries & Salad 

11 
 

12 
 

13 
 

12 13 
 

14 
Shrimp Boil 

5:00 p.m. 

14 
 

15  
Free Wings 

16 
Membership 

Mtg. 7:30pm  

$3 Small Pizza 

17 
Pizza Night 

18 
 

19 
 

20 
Shrimp Boil 

5:00 p.m. 

 20 
Golf Tournament 

21 
Kitchen Is Closed 

21 
Breakfast 

Buffet 

22 
Free Wings 

23 
$3 Small Pizza 

24 
Chicken Fried 

Chicken 

25 
$3 Small 

Pizza 
26 

 

27 
 

26 27 28 

28 
 

29 
Free Wings 

30 
$3 Small Pizza 

31 
Taco Night 

   

 
  

Galley 

Open: 

Fri. & Sat. 

5-10pm 

Sun. 2-8pm 

Club Hours: 

Mon-Thur 2-

10p 

Fri 2pm-1am 

Sat 10am-1am 

Sun 10am-

10pm 
 

Drink Specials: 
Sun- Bloody Marys & 

Screwdrivers  $2.25 

Mon. & Tues-  Bottle 

/Can Beer  $1.75 

Wed- Draft Beer  $1.00 

Thur- Wine  $2.25 

Sat- Margaritas  $2.25 

Other Bar Specials  

Free Wings Every 

Monday. 

16 oz. Blue Moon $2.00 

$3.00 Small Pizza every 

Tuesday 

 

 

July 

2013 



  

  

Please Patronize Our Sponsors 
 
 

  

  
 

   

 

  

 
 

 

  

 

 
 

  
 



  

  

 


